Minutes of the University Council on Teaching

Friday, April 20", 2007

10:00-11:30 a.m., Bourneuf House

Present: Chris Hepburn (Chair), Sue Barrett, Mary Joe Hughes, Bill Petri, Fred Yen

Guest: Associate Academic Vice President, Rita Owens
Associate Vice President Owens gave an update on academic technology.

Classrooms. Over summer ‘07, the 25 classrooms that remain without basic
technology systems, including those in Carney, will be outfitted (with DVD
players, fixed pr



TAMs

There were many more requests than could be filled this year, more applications
than in any previous year.

Next meeting: May 11, 11:30 to 1:00.



